
'Thanks So Much' Boots Fuller 
On April 19, at the monthly meeting of the MGCSA, held 

in Mankato, I was honored and recognized by many of our as-
sociation members as I approach my retirement from the 
Mankato Golf Club Superintendence I would like to take this 
opportunity to thank all those who were in attendance that 
day. Your presence meant a great deal to me. I shall always 
remember that event. 

As most of you know, retirement for me won't change a whole 
lot of my quest for staying busy and remaining occupied in 
whatever comes along. I know Mankato Golf Club is in the 
hands of a truly outstanding professional with Fred Tkylor. 

I have enjoyed my years with the golf course maintenance 
industry. And I have also enjoyed my relationship with the 
MGCSA, although a few times I was responsible for rattling 
a few cages. All in all, the values gained far exceeded the pain 
that we all went through. 

Continued success to all my friends in the association. I will 
make the effort to keep in touch. Once again, thanks so very 
much for the April 19 recognition. 

Your friend, 
Boots Fuller 

Minnesota Golfers 
Send Caddies to College 

Over 10,600 Minnesota golfers contributed approximately 
$328,000 in 1992 to send local caddies to college. The Min-
nesota Golf Association (MGA) and Minnesota Women's 
Golf Association (MWGA) collect golfers' contributions at 
golf clubs and courses around the state. The associations 
award the monies as Evans Scholarships, which provide 
four years of tuition and housing at the University of Min-
nesota. 

There are 14 Evans Scholarship recipients this year, 10 
men and four women. 

Scholarship candidates must have caddied for at least two 
years, graduated in the upper 25% of their high school class 
and demonstrated a financial need. They must submit their 
applications by November 1 of their senior year in high 
school. 

Interviews for 1993 took place at the Minikahda Club in 
Minneapolis on Thursday, January 7. All 14 candidates 
selected for interviews received the award and have been 
notified. They will join the 30 active Evans Scholars at the 
University of Minnesota this fall. 

The Evans Scholarship Program was founded in 1930 by 
amateur golfer Charles "Chick" Evans, Jr. Evans won the 
1916 U.S. Open Championship at the Minikahda Club and, 
from that day on, devoted his life to amateur golf and the 
education of caddies. 

OFFICIAL MGCSA 

LOGO APPAREL 

Jacket $55.00 
L, XL and XXL 

Sweatshirt 45.00 
L, XL and XXL 

Shipping 3 . 0 0 

To order. . . 

Send a check to: MGCSA 
P.O. Box 617 
Wayzata, MN 55391 

'W'HH 

For every t a g of 18-3- 18 you buy, 

we'll donate 5o(t to research 

on groundwater quality. 
W e can t afford to make 

compromises on tke quality of 

our groundwater. X k a t s w k y 

w e re donating 5o<: on every t a g 

of C o u n t r y C l ub 18-3 - 18 to 

tke G C S A A S c k o l a r s k i p & 

R e s e a r c k F u n d , for researck on 

groundwater qual i ty . 

O f course, tnere are otner 

reasons to b u y i 8 - 3 - i 8 . 

Inc luding its balanced, one-to-

one nitrogen/potassium ratio. 

A n d homogeneous granules for 

even nutrient distribution. 

For more information contact: 

Paul Olson 
Territory Manager 

Roseville, MN (612)483-4782 


